
Hello!  It’s JULY!  
     Our meeting is on the 6th at the home of Kelly Moore. Please 
bring a dish to share with others and e mail or text Amy what you 
plan to bring so we don’t end up with 10  baked beans.  
 
     The golf outing is on the 15th and we have an exciting new 
fundraiser for it.  We will sell golf balls and roll them down the 
green and the closest to the hole wins half of the pot.  Get your 
tickets to sell! 
 
     Great job on the Transitions Makeover.  It looks fantastic and the 
residents really appreciate it.  Thanks to everyone for their hard 
work on getting it done. 
 
     The things we do and say carry a lot of weight. Being kind, 
honest, caring and helping women and girls who may need our life 
lessons goes with who we are, and why we joined this organization. 
They may not remember what we said, or exactly what we did but 
they will always remember how we made them feel.  

A Message  
From Our 
President, 

Lynn McGlade 

 
JULY 6th ANNUAL PICNIC 
The picnic will be held at the home of Kelly Moore.  Please bring a dish to share 
with others. Just for fun, wear your most patriotic fashion ensemble. 
 
AUGUST 3rd     COMMITTEE PLANNING SESSION 

This meeting will be held at The Bridge Café located at 217 Muskingum Ave, 
across from Muddy Misers. (www.thebridgezanesville.com) Menu and cost are to 
be determined later.  Following the business portion of the meeting there will 
be a break out session for all committees to get together and make plans for 
the upcoming year. 

SEPTEMBER 7th  MEMBER MEETING 

1st Christian Church, Bills BBQ, $12 per person. Keely Warden from Christ’s 
Table will be our guest speaker.  

Please watch for meeting info and updates on our Facebook page! 
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The meaning of the Soroptimist Smile! 
                S  is for Supportive 
                M  is for Motivated 
                I  is for improving 
                L  is for lovely ladies 
                E  is for enthusiastic 
   
                                     Cheers to you all!   ~Valencia
      
 

  

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 Membership:  If you have not paid your membership dues please do so 
immediately!  You should have received an invoice in your e mail. If you 
have joined in the last year and would like a member orientation session, 
please contact Taffy Tippett. 

 Fundraising:  For a more complete accounting of the recent fundraisers, 
check the Treasurer’s Report. We will be ordering pecans very soon.  If you 
have an idea of how many you will need please let Pat Burkhart know. 
Pecans will be delivered to Barb Parmer at Muffler and Tire Center on 6th 
St. this year.  

 Program:  Melodie Hayes has taken the reigns as the program planner.  If 
there is a topic or a speaker you would see, please let Melodie know.  

 Public Awareness:  The member books are nearly completed!  If you would 
like to have a digital copy please let Amy Hursey know.  If you would like a 

hard copy they can be picked up at a future meeting. 

If you would like to 

serve on any of these 

committees or on 

special projects, please 

inform the club 

president. 

 

Smile Zone    Valencia Clark 

PLAN AHEAD!  At the August Membership Meeting each committee will be getting 

together to plan and coordinate for the upcoming year.  Please be prepared to give a 

brief report of the committee’s plans to the group.  If you are unsure of what committee 

you are on, or would like to be added to one, please speak with Lynn McGlade 

sometime before the Aug. 3rd meeting. 

Dimes for Dreams Collection will begin in JULY this year.   
This early start date provides an expanded time frame to save up.   

Get your water bottles ready and start saving those dimes!  We earn 
credit towards The Governor’s Award when we participate in this 

campaign. Watch in the Spring for the program end date. 
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BIRTHDAYS   ANNIVERSARIES 

9    Nicole Smith                       1993   Pat Burkhart   

     2003   Crystal Zellar-Hinkle 

21  Kim Brandfass   2012   Carolyn Sherry 

26  Brenda Elswick   2014   Kim Brandfass  

               Tammy Findeiss 

     2015    Tammy Grayson 

       Amy Hursey 

      

This month would have marked Doris Baker’s 

73rd year as an active Soroptimist. She joined in 1944.

  

 

July Flower 
Larkspur 

 

 Live simply.  
Love generously. 

Care deeply. 
Speak kindly. 

Leave the rest to God. 
Ronald Reagan 

 

Member Milestones for July 

CONTACT US! 
 

Soroptimist International  

of Zanesville 

PO Box 853 

Zanesville, OH 43701 

 

 

On the Web: 

www.zanesvillesoroptimist.org 

 

 

 

On Facebook: 

Soroptimist International  

of Zanesville 

President………………………………………….… Lynn McGlade 
Vice President………………………………………Donna Snider 
Recording Secretary……………………………….Kelly Moore 
Corresponding Secretary……………………….Cindy Brandi 
Treasurer………………………………………………....Molly Ross 
Delegates……………………..Barb Parmer, Kim Brandfass 
Directors…………………… Debbie Gheen, Melodie Hayes 
 

Mission Statement: 

Soroptimist improves the lives of women and girls 

through programs leading to social and economic 

empowerment. 

 

President’s Theme: 

People will never forget how you made them feel, 

so what you do echoes in eternity. 
 

Do you know where the sound system that belongs to the club is?  We are trying to find it to use at 
future meetings and events.  If you have info about it please let Lynn or Taffy know.  Thank you! 

http://www.zanesvillesoroptimist.org/
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Left to Right: Directors Debbie Gheen and Melodie Clark, Delegate Barb Parmer, Recording  

Secretary Kelly Moore, Delegate Kim Brandfass, Treasurer Molly Ross, President Lynn McGlade  
and Vice President Donna Snider. Valencia Clark, photo on right. 

At the June meeting two new members were  

welcomed into our group. 
Nicole Smith (L) is a busy wife to her music teaching 

husband. When they have a moment to themselves they 

really enjoy the simple things, like “Netflix and Chill”. 
 

Pam Edwards ( R ) is retired from not one but two different 

careers and currently operates a buzzing business in Florida 
making and selling honey and other bee related products. 

 

Nicole and Pam we look forward to seeing the passion and 
creative spark that you will bring to our organization! 

Welcome! 
 

 
The Installation of Officers was again skillfully conducted by Valencia Clark.  Valencia felt that it 
was very fitting to give a history of women’s hats, since we were paying tribute to Doris and her 

lovely hat collection.  Valencia stated that our Soroptimist Officers have many functions and uses, 
and have evolved over the years, similarly to women’s hats.  Each officer in their station was gifted 

a certain type or style of hat that best fit their responsibilities and personalities. 
Thank you Valencia and congratulations to each of the delegates, directors and officers! 
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Becky Blessings 
     Taffy Tippet shared a beautiful scrapbook that 
belonged to Becky Archibald.  The scrapbook was a 
true work of art, and you could tell that is was 
lovingly crafted by someone who really cared about 
Soroptimist.  Each page was a masterpiece, carefully 
lettered and embellished by hand.  No photo editing 
or publishing software needed. 
   The scrapbook spanned from the late 1950s to early 
1960s.  It included photos, newspaper clippings, 
meeting pamphlets and little snippets about the 
comings and goings of the ladies in Soroptimist at 
that time. My how times, and fashions have changed!   
     This photo to the left is but one example of the 
beautiful workmanship.  It is The Soroptimist Pledge, 
written in the finest hand, and is lightly gilded with 
gold ink.  The flowers were embossed paper and had 
great color and detail.   
     Let’s not forget the importance of recording our 
club’s history for the future generations of women 
who will follow in our footsteps. 

Taffy and Charlotte and all of their crew have been hard at work 
getting everything finalized.  Help is needed with set up and clean up 
the day of the event.  If you plan on helping the day of, please arrive 
at the golf course by 8:30 am.  If you are providing snack items, please 
let Taffy know how you plan on delivering them to the event. 
 
BALL DUMP TICKETS will be available to sell outside of the event.  All 
members are encouraged to sell tickets prior to the outing.  They are 
$10 each.  Money and tickets need to be turned in to Taffy before the 
day of the outing. Winner will receive half of the pot and they do not 
need to be present to win. Tickets will be available at the July 6th 
meeting.  For more details or to get tickets, contact Taffy. 
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MEETING MINUTES 

Soroptimist of Zanesville   June 1, 2017 

First Christian Church 

Welcome – Lynn McGlade welcomed everyone to the meeting 

Joys & Concerns were shared. 

Becky’s – Taffy Tippet shared a photo album given to her with Soroptimist memorabilia. 

Call to order 

We welcomed 2 new members tonight – Nicole Smith & Pam Edwards. 

Valencia Clark did an excellent job with the induction of our Board. Our members wore hats tonight to honor 

Doris Baker – a much beloved member who passed away in May. Valencia used hats to represent the various 

responsibilities of each board member.  

Minutes from the May meeting were reviewed, motion to accept, Valencia Clark 2nd Taffy Tippett 

Treasurer’s Report was reviewed, motion to accept Kelly Moore 2nd Donna Snider  

Correspondence – Thank you from Mitzi Shook, Director of Transitions. Mitzi thanked us for the renovation we 

just completed at Transitions.  

Fundraising 

1. Style Show – we made a profit of $3500 

2. Quarter Auction – we made $100 

3. Golf Outing – The board voted to have new signs made for any tee sponsor that hasn’t had an updated 

sign. Taffy is going to check with Judy Rebic on how we can do the ball drop. (Can we sell tickets prior 

to the outing?) 

Membership 

1. Member dues are due this month. Last date to submit dues is June 9th 

Program Committee–  

1. Lynn shared that prior to making any decisions/commitments to anything on behalf of the club, you 

need to notify Lynn so the board can review it. 

2. New ideas for programs next – trying to find speaker we’ve not had at our meetings before. Some 

suggestions were made for possible speaker. 

3. Survey results are in and have been shared with members.  

Public Awareness 

1. Power of the Purse – we did have a purse in this event, not sure how much money was generated for the 

purse. 

2. When we do announcements (tv, radio, events) we’ve been asked to let people know that Soroptimist 

International is celebrating its 100th Anniversary. 

New Business – Pat Burkhart needs someone to take the responsibility for the pecans this year. Barb Palmer has 

volunteered to take this over from Pat. 

A memorial for Doris Baker was put together and a motion was made by create a memoriam by Valencia Clark, 

2nd Shirley Figgins to include this in our Club Directory. 

here being no further business Kim Brandfass made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd Shirley Figgins, motion 

carried and meeting was adjourned. 
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TREASURER’S REPORT 

       May 25 - Jun 20, 17 

 Balance as of May 25, 2017  8270.76 

 Ordinary Income/Expense   

  Income    

   Fundraising Income   

    Golf Outing Income   

     Sponsors  300.00 

    Total Golf Outing Income  300.00 

    Other Fundraising/ Donations   

     Doris Baker Memorial Donations  450.00 

    Total Other Fundraising/ Donations  450.00 

    Style Show Income   

     Ticket Sales  0.00 

    Total Style Show Income  0.00 

   Total Fundraising Income  750.00 

   Member Dues  1,900.00 

  Total Income  2,650.00 

  Expense    

   Advertising   

    Website  32.50 

   Total Advertising  32.50 

   Dental Supplies  1,588.84 

   Member Meeting Expenses   

    Meals   

     Meals - Member Payments  -210.00 

     Meals Expense  180.17 

    Total Meals  -29.83 

   Total Member Meeting Expenses  -29.83 

   Printing/ Newsletters  74.00 

   Storage Rental  330.00 

   Transitions Expenses  50.00 

  Total Expense  2,045.51 

 Net Change in Cash  604.49 

Balance as of June 20, 2017  8,875.25 

        
Money Market Account  21195.26 

 
 


